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I oppose HB2528, the labeling of nicotine as being as harmful as Tobacco. I quit 

smoking tobacco in 2001. A nasty habit, I started in HS in 1960 when it was being 

cool to smoke. Many people use nicotine products to quit cigarettes, which I applaud. 

I oppose giving the OHA unelected bureaucrats so much authority to be able to tax 

and ban products without a vote of the people that use these products responsibly.  

 

   


